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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

November 25, 2020 
 

U.S. District Court for the District of New Jersey Announces  
Amended Finance Office Hours During COVID-19 Phase III 

 
The United States District Court for the District of New Jersey entered Phase III of 

the COVID-19 Recovery Plan on October 1, 2020.  However, in light of the 

increasing numbers of COVID-19, the Cashier hours will be reduced.  Effective 

November 30, 2020, the Finance Office will be available for telephone credit card 

payments and inquiries during the Court’s COVID-19 Amended Phase III as 

follows: 

 

Camden Finance Telephone Number:  (856) 757-5266 

    Inquiries:  Monday-Friday  – 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

    Credit Card Payments:  Thursdays – 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Newark Finance Telephone Number:  (973) 622-4810  

Inquiries:  Monday-Friday – 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Credit Card Payments:  Thursdays -- 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Trenton Finance Telephone Number:  (609) 989-0468 

 Inquiries:  Monday-Friday – 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 Credit Card Payments:  Tuesdays and Thursdays 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.                                    


